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Business and Non-Instructional Operations 
 
Business Planning 
 
 
The CREC Council advises that prior to entering into any new business venture, an evaluation of 
the new venture be documented and reviewed    This new venture must be presented to CREC’s 
Enterprise Group for approval.    
 
The proposer of the new venture shall use CREC’s Business Plan Guidance document as a 
resource for this evaluation.   See Attachment H for this guidance document.   
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